The Cheswardine Community Shop Group Ltd

Notice

The Annual General Meeting of the Community Shop will be held via Zoom on 7th January 2021 at 6.30pm

Any Shareholder who wishes to be involved please email your interest to:-
Jacqueline.hall3@btinternet.com no later than 31.12.20.
Please include the email address details that you will be using for the meeting.

You will then be sent an Agenda and a Zoom Invitation before the meeting.



Jacqueline Webb – Secretary
On Behalf of The Cheswardine Community Shop Group Ltd
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